
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 

 
Date: October 28, 2014 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Bid Results for Auditing Services on Michigan Public School Bonded  

Construction Funds 
 

We would like to discuss the bid results for Auditing Services on Michigan Public 
School Bonded Construction Funds at the Finance Committee meeting on 
Monday, November 3, 2014.  
 
The request for quotes (RFQ) was made available on September 24, 2014.  We 
accepted clarifying questions through October 10, 2014. The bid responses were 
due on October 24, 2014. We have received three responses from certified 
public accounting firms.  These bid responses are available in the Business 
Office conference room for any Board member that would like to look at the 
documents provided by the various firms. 
 
On Monday, November 3, 2014 at the Finance Committee Meeting we would like 
to discuss the attached bid tabulation with the Board of Education.  As always, 
please let me know if there are any additional questions.  
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